
	

	
EA1617‐01	

Tłı̨chǫ	All‐season	Road	
	
November	28,	2016	
	

Notice	of	Proceeding	
	
	
To:	 Distribution	list	
	
Re:	 Extension	request	for	responses	to	information	requests	issued	by	

the	Review	Board	
	

The	Review	Board	issued	requests	for	information	from	the	Tłı̨chǫ	Government,	Community	
Government	of	Whatì,	Yellowknives	Dene	First	Nation,	North	Slave	Métis	Alliance,	Deh	Gáh	
Got’ie	First	Nation,	Department	of	Fisheries	and	Oceans	and	Wek’èezhìı	Renewable	Resource	
Board	on	October	28,	2016	(PR#	73	and	PR#74).		
	
The	Review	Board	requested	responses	from	these	organizations	by	November	30,	2016.	On	
November	17,	2016,	the	Review	Board	received	a	request	for	extension	until	
December	21,	2016	(PR#83).	
	
On	November	25,	2016,	the	Review	Board	passed	a	motion	in	favour	of	the	request	for	
extension.	All	organizations	to	which	requests	for	information	were	directed	on	October	28,	
2016,	may	benefit	from	the	additional	time	to	respond	to	these	information	requests,	until	
December	21,	2016.	Responses	to	information	requests	that	are	submitted	prior	to	December	
21,	2016,	will	also	be	accepted	and	appreciated.		
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
The	Review	Board’s	project	lead	for	EA1617‐01,	the	Tłı̨chǫ	All‐season	Road,	is	Ruari	Carthew,	Senior	
Environmental	Assessment	Officer.	Ruari	can	be	reached	at	(867)	766‐7073	or	by	email	at	
rcarthew@reviewboard.ca.		

http://www.reviewboard.ca/upload/project_document/EA-1617-01_Board_Information_Requests_to_the_Community_Government_of_Whati_and_Tlicho_Government.PDF
http://www.reviewboard.ca/upload/project_document/EA-1617-01_Board_Information_Requests_to_Aboriginal_groups.PDF
http://www.reviewboard.ca/upload/project_document/EA-1617-01_NSMA_letter_to_MVRB_-_TASR_-_time_extension_request.PDF

